
 

25 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This week in assembly I have informed students in Year 7, and would now 

like to make you aware, that I will no longer be their Head of Year when 

students move into Year 8, as I will be starting a different role within the PE 

department.  Mr Marshall will be Head of Year 8 and has already started 

working with students in preparation for next year. 

 

As I prepare to move on to a new role, I wished to express my gratitude to 

the students for their hard work this year.  The transition between primary 

and secondary can be challenging, but their attitude and resilience 

demonstrated has been fantastic.  I want to say how proud I am of every 

student.  Whether it has been in lessons, assemblies, on school trips or 

simply in passing conversations, they have made my time as Head of Year 

a pleasure.  I will continue to follow their progress with great interest. 

 

To the parents and carers, thank you for your ongoing support, trust, and 

partnership. Your involvement and encouragement have made a real 

difference. 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank Mrs Zervas, Mrs Pearce, Mrs Harrison and the 

Year 7 tutors for their amazing support this year. 

 

Though I will no longer be in this specific role from September, I remain 

part of the school community in PE and will always be here to support the 

students.  I wish Mr Marshall good luck as the new Head of Year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Pollard 

Head of Year 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 


